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From: Melanie Dickenson
To: licensing
Subject: Red Rooster licence renewal
Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 3:09:48 PM

You don't often get email from mellyrosebud@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To Whom it may concern 
       The is in regards to the Red Rooster bar and live music venue. The Rooster is a Madison
institution with many loyal and long time regular customers. People that gather there are
friends and gather to enjoy the ambiance and friendly atmosphere, along with live music and
 the delicious food.  Tim is an amazing business owner and boss and takes care and attention
running his business. I would sincerely as of you to please renew the liquor license. 

                                 Thank you for your time 
                                          Melanie Dickenson
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